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The Easter Bunny
or Jesus?

This time of year, shelves are overflowing with Easter goodies, but only a small section has
chocolate crosses if we are lucky. It is easy for our kids to get excited about a bunny that brings
candy, but what about a Savior that brings life? Each week in FirstKids we talk about Jesus, how
he died for us, and what that means. Easter is a great opportunity to reinforce that at home. Here

are a few ideas:

» Read books about the Easter story with your kids in the weeks leading up to Easter.
P Buy or make your own resurrection eggs to help your kids tell the story of Easter. (These are

found on Amazon or a variety of sites.)

Before you dye your eggs, help your family to use a crayon to write one attribute of Jesus on

each egg.

» Hide plastic eggs that have a small part of the Easter story on a slip of paper in each one. Let
your family work together once they find the eggs to put the story in order.

I pray this Easter is one filled with the true significance of what Jesus has done for us..and a few

peeps ©
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Pre-K Singing

Weekend of April 13/14

Pre-K kids ages 3-5 will be singing in both
auditoriums on April 13/14. The kids will
sing live in both the East & West
Auditoriums during all service times. You
may attend any service time. Please plan on
arriving no later than 10 minutes before
service time. Kids that arrive late will need to
stay with their parents until after we are
done singing.

Baby Dedication

Saturday, June 1 at 10am

Parent Orientation: Sunday, May 19 at 10:30am
This celebration is a special time for parents
to dedicate their child (age birth to two years)
to God with the support of family and close
friends. Itis purposefully set aside from other
church events to help families focus on the
commitment they are making to raise their
children to know and follow God. It's a
memorable event that includes refreshments
and a professional photographer to take your
family portrait. Register by May 13 at
firstdecatur.org/babyd. Questions?
Contact Brandy at bray@firstdecatur.org.



